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14th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the start of the new school year! My name is Hope Supple and I am the Violet Class 

teacher for 2021.  Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English & Maths as 

well as the homework expectations for this term: 

 

English Maths 

Key text: Secrets of a Sun King by Emma Carroll 
 
Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

● Direct speech 

● Commas in list 

● Colons 

● Modal verbs and adverbs 

 
Writing: 

● Historical narrative 

● Biography 

 
Reading: 

● Recognise common language devices 

used in non-fiction / story writing 

● Show understanding of structure and 

language features in a range of non-

fiction texts 

 
We will also be continuing to have daily Book 
Talk sessions 

Numbers to 1 000 000: 
● Reading and Writing Numbers to 1 000 

000 

● Comparing Numbers to 1 000 000 

● Making Number Patterns 

● Rounding Numbers 

 

Addition and Subtraction:  
● Counting On and Backwards to Add and 

Subtract 

● Adding within 1 000 000 

● Subtracting within 1 000 000 

 

Whole Numbers: Multiplication and Division: 
● Finding Multiples and Factors 

● Prime, Square and Cube Numbers 

● Multiplying 2-Digit, 3-Digit and 4-Digit 

Numbers 

● Dividing 2-Digit, 3-Digit and 4-Digit 

Numbers 

 

Homework 

 
Mathletics and Reading Eggs homework will be set on Monday morning, and pupils will have 7 days 
to complete this.  
 
There will be no weekly spelling tests or words for children to practice at home, as we will be 
following Jane Considine’s spelling scheme. To improve your child’s spelling at home, please ensure 
they are reading every night for at least 20 minutes, and that their planners are signed. 
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Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘Why were some people 

mummified?’ Included in this are key knowledge and facts that will be covered as well as a list of key 

vocabulary and definitions.  Please ensure that your children are familiar with these words, including 

the spellings, as they will be using them throughout their topic. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on violet@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions 

or concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Hope Supple 

Violet Class Teacher 


